
From: Robert Wyllie   

Sent: Wednesday, 1 May 2019 10:57 AM 

To: ATRI-625-WasteData  

Subject: Feedback 

 

Hi  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed methods for mandatory 

reporting under the Waste Avoidance and Resource Recovery Regulations 2008. 

 

 

1. Are the proposed material categories practical and appropriate for local 

governments?Yes the proposed categories are appropriate, although we may not 

see large quantities of ferrous and nonferrous metals it is still appropriate to 

include these. 

2. Is the annual Local Government Waste and Recycling Census template an 

appropriate reporting template?Yes the Waste and Recycling Census is an appropriate 

template to use it provides good data for use in other reporting and Local governments 

are familiar with it. 

3. Are the proposed calculation methods to estimate the weight of waste received, 

disposed, leaving and stockpiled at your site clear? If not, what further clarification is 

required?Yes these calculation methods are clear 

4. Are there any barriers that would prevent your organisation from using these 

calculation methods? If so, what are they and how can they be overcome?No there ae 

no barriers to prevent our organisation from using these calculation methods. 

5. Are the proposed default material densities and other default values appropriate for 

Western Australian local governments?Yes the proposed default materials are 

appropriate, although the assumed weights for mixed waste per vehicle type are higher 

than expected? 

6. Are the proposed special provisions suitable for smaller local governments?The 

proposed special provision for smaller Local governments are suitable although all Local 

governments, irrespective of population size should be required to report actual Waste 

generation rates to ensure transparency and equity across the sector. 

 



 

 

With Regards 

Robert Wyllie |Coordinator Infrastructure Maintenance and Waste Services 

City of Subiaco| PO Box 270 | Subiaco WA 6904 

 


